
 

 

HUB Maple Ridge/Pitt Meadows meeting April 12, 2018 

 
In attendance:  Barry, Ivan, Peter, Kris, John McK, Dave, Jenny, Jeff, Michael, Jackie 

Guests:  TransLink: Bal Purewal, Matt Craig 

 other: Ian McLeod, John Hancorn, Sandy Berg, Greg Stickland 

  

Regrets: Alex P, Kino 

 

 

Notes 

 

The Translink team did a presentation on the 15-year Area Transport Plan for Maple Ridge/Pitt Meadows. 

A thorough review is done of the transportation network in our area with regard to improving walking to 

transit, regional cycling connections, and transit (as well as goods movement and regional roads). 

Concurrently they're asking for feedback on the B-Line bus (from Coquitlam Centre to the Haney Bus 

Loop) that will be coming to our area at the end of 2019.  

 

TransLink has just started public consultation, which lasts from April 3 until May 31. They are holding 

meetings with various stakeholders and there's an on-line survey that people can fill out. Public 

consultation booths will also be set up on: 

 

April 21 Earth Day Maple Ridge, 10 am - 2 pm 

May 7 Haney Bus Loop, 6 am - 9 am 

May 9 Pitt Meadows WCE station, 6 am - 9 am 

May 12 The ACT, 5 pm - 8 pm 

June 2 Pitt Meadows Day, 10 am - 5 pm 

 

Ample feedback was received by the team from attendees. 

 

Remaining agenda items to be dealt with by e-mail as needed or moved to agenda for next meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Annual allowance (starting April 1): $400 

Total cash donations: $42.30. 

 

https://www.translink.ca/Plans-and-Projects/B-Line-Consultation.aspx
https://www.translink.ca/mrpm

